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                    NOTICE No. 72/CGC                                                  Date: 03/01/2022           

           
With respect to the Letter (vide Memo No. 01-Pr Secy-HED/2022 dated 03/01/2022) from the 

Principal Secretary to the Govt of West Bengal, Higher Education Department, all teaching, non-

teaching staffs and students are hereby informed that all the on-campus academic activities 

including offline classes in college shall remain closed from 03/01/2022 to 15/01/2022 due to 

spreading of COVID-19 pandemic and a new COVID-19 variant “Omicron”. However, 

administrative activities will be continued with 50% employees during the mentioned period.  

                        Meanwhile, Faculty members are requested to continue their online classes as per 

exiting Offline Routine.  


